
 

 Dear parents and carers, 

 

We hope that you are all well and coping with this new way of life! 

 

Home Learning for the two weeks beginning 6th and 13th April 

 

As these two weeks are the designated Easter holiday period for 

schools in West Sussex, we will not be setting formal home-learning 

tasks for the children to complete. If however, you are stuck for 

ideas to keep the children busy during this period of social isolation, 

we have adapted the DFE’s Activity Passport ideas for children in 

years 5 & 6. We have attached PDF copies and hope that these 

maybe of some use to you. 

One plea though: please try and encourage your child to read 

daily. 

 

We wish you all a happy and healthy Easter break. 

 

With best wishes  

 

Louise Taylor, Gemma Hall, Lisa Reid. 

 

 

 

 

 


